
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
The Ross County Sheriff’s Office is investigating an armed robbery that occurred at 

Kingston National Bank in Kingston, Ohio. The Sheriff’s Office received the call this 

date at approximately 2:50 pm. No further details are available at this time, but will be 

released as soon as they become available.  

 

 


